
 

Minutes 
City Council Work Session Meeting 
Oelwein City Hall, 20 Second Avenue SW, Oelwein, Iowa 
August 08, 2022 - 5:30 PM 

 

Pledge of Allegiance  

Discussions 

1. Airport Fixed Base Operator and Fuel System Discussion 

Mulfinger opened the meeting reminding Council direction needed to be provided on the fuel system and 
Fixed Based Operator (FBO) contract.  

Seeders asked if the city would be required to monitor the fuel should the FBO no longer have low lead 
fuel.  

The city would have to monitor the pump, which could be done using the new system. The city is not 
interested in doing this while an FBO is present.  

John Bagge, an airport board member, spoke on fuel and the FBO contract.  

Payne requested more information on how much it would cost the city to run the fuel pump and oversee 
the low lead.  

Mulfinger wanted the FBO to continue to make income off the fuel to ensure the FBO position stayed 
competitive to retain and attract the FBO position.  

DeVore questioned how much activity the airport would bring in with lower fuel prices.  

Seeders stated the city should give the new fuel system a year then work on a plan. 

DeVore felt that waiting was a good idea. DeVore appreciated all of the feedback from the airport board.   

Mulfinger discussed the city will then begin purchasing the fuel in conjunction with the FBO. This work 
leads up to the city eventually taking over fuel sales should the city have a change in FBO. 

Seeders saw no issue with the raise to the FBO as the amount was around $700. No Council members 
provided comments is disagreement with he FBO raise of two percent.  

Mulfinger stated he would work with the Mayor in updating the Airport Board.  

Adjournment 
 

      


